
THE PROSPECT 

“We, as Fraternity Women, stand for 

service through the development of 

character inspired by the close 

contact and deep friendship of 

individual fraternity and Panhellenic 

life. The opportunity for wide and 

wise human service, through mutual 

respect and helpfulness, is the tenet 

by which we strive to live.” 

- The Panhellenic Creed  

2020-2021 TAAP Officers & Directors 

PRESIDENT………… Toni Moseley, Alpha Gamma Delta 

VICE PRESIDENT…. Deanna Howard, Alpha Phi 

TREASURER………. Beth Brown, Chi Omega 

SECRETARY……….. Kristen Howell, Kappa Kappa Gamma 

PROCEDURE………. Caroline Wall, Alpha Chi Omega   

PUBLICITY………….. Jenny Phomakay, Gamma Phi Beta 

TECHNOLOGY……...  Annie Bilby, Pi Beta Phi 

RECRUITMENT…….. Malayna Hasmanis, Phi Mu 

SCHOLARSHIP …….. Susan Golliver, Kappa Alpha Theta 

WAYS & MEANS……. Dana Garcia, Delta Gamma 

We represent an 
ongoing commitment 

to promote and 
foster the Greek 

experience 

MESSAGE from the President 
I am so excited to welcome new and returning 

delegates to TAAP 2021-22! Thank you for the 

opportunity to serve as TAAP President. I am 

truly honored and blessed to represent my 

sorority, Alpha Gamma Delta, and lead the 

Tulsa Area Alumnae Panhellenic. TAAP is a 

member of the National Panhellenic 

Conference, one of the nation’s largest 

advocacy organizations for women. It is such 

an honor to serve with so many outstanding 

Greek women, representing 17 sororities. 

Over 106 years ago, the Tulsa City Panhellenic began with 14 

members serving our community with philanthropic work vital to our 

schools, education and healthcare—we are still going strong today! 

TAAP has been dedicated to helping women for nearly 55 years. Last 

Spring, TAAP contributed $8,000 in scholarship monies to area 

collegians who exemplified the best of what Greek women are. We 

also contributed money to the Tulsa Eyeglass Fund which helps 

children whose parents can’t afford glasses to have a pair of glasses 

to help with their learning. 

To begin our year, we will have an all TAAP members event on 

Thursday, December 9 at the Kendra Scott store in Utica Square. 

“Kendra Gives Back” will donate 20% of purchases to TAAP for our 

scholarship fund philanthropies. This will be a great time to purchase 

Christmas gifts for friends, daughters, mothers and others! 

Purchases can be made in-store and via phone by mentioning TAAP 

as well as online with a special TAAP promo code. 

(continue on next page) 

TULSA AREA ALUMNAE PANHELLENIC FALL 2021 

KENDRA GIVES BACK TO TAAP 

Thursday, December 9th 
Kendra Scott will give back 20% of all sales to our 

organization. This is one of the additional ways 

TAAP raises money for scholarships as well as the 

TPS Eyeglass fund. 

Anyone who is unable to shop in person at the Uti-

ca Square location is welcome to call the store to 

place an order (918.770.8303)—be sure to mention 

“TAAP” at checkout! Online shopping is also an 

option! Promo Code provided closer to the event. 



www.tulsapanhellenic.org Page 2 

TAAP 
POINSETTIA 
SALES 
Did you know that TAAP poinsettia 

sales benefit the Tulsa Public School 

Eyeglass Fund as well as awards to 

collegiate and alumnae students?  

For the past several years, the TAAP 

Eyeglass Fund has provided 

financial assistance to children who 

are in need of an eye exam and/or 

corrective lenses and around 

$10,000 in scholarships have been 

awarded annually. Last year we 

gave away $8,000 in scholarships! 

This year, four great color options 

(Red, White, Pink, and Glitter Red) 

and different sizes are available. 

Orders can be made online through 

the TAAP website or by order form 

found on the following page. 

 

ORDERS ARE DUE 

NOVEMBER 1  

NPC FAST FACTS 
Here are some published highlights from the Annual Survey of NPC Sororities (2020-

2021 figures) across all 26 member organizations: 

MEMBERSHIP | 

 5,588,276 women currently initiated into our organizations, a 2% increase from last year 

 367,647 total undergraduates reported, representing a 2% decrease from the last academic 

year; compared to 10 years prior, undergraduate membership remains high (2011-2012 overall 

undergraduate membership counted 302,792) 

 3,356 chartered and newly established collegiate chapters, a slight uptick from the previous year 

 3,430 active alumnae chapters 

PHILANTHROPY | 

 Collegiate and alumnae members together donated more than $34 million for inter/national philanthropy activity (19 collegiate 

and 13 alumnae organization reported statistics)  
 Nearly 930 thousand hours volunteered for philanthropy (based on 11 collegiate and 6 alumnae organizations reported statistics) 
Due to the pandemic, not all new members were initiated in Spring 2020 and were deferred to Fall 2020. These deferred initiations are a factor in the increase in number of 

women initiated into NPC organizations in 2020-2021. 

MESSAGE from the President (continued) 
We continue the year with a couple of familiar philanthropic projects – the 

annual Poinsettia Sales and our Women of the Year luncheon. I can’t 

emphasize enough how these projects provide funding for the collegiate and 

alumnae scholarships awarded each year to qualified NPC fraternity members. 

To continue with the Christmas theme, beautiful, florist-quality poinsettias will 

be here in time for Christmas decorating. We offer many sizes and colors, so 

surprise a teacher, neighbor, coworker or business associates with a cheerful 

poinsettia for the holidays! Order deadline is November 1 with delivery in early 

December and an order form is included in this newsletter, or visit our website 

at TulsaPanhellenic.org to download the order form and/or purchase online. 

The annual Women of the Year Luncheon and Silent Auction will be held at 

the Tulsa Country Club on Friday, April 8. Once again we will host the 

luncheon honoring outstanding women members of our Greek organizations. 

Please plan to attend this lovely event and support the honorees selected by 

their sororities. 

For potential new members of the collegiate Greek community, we host our 

annual recruitment session in the Spring. High school senior women and their 

parents are encouraged to attend this informational session to explain the 

recruitment process and answer questions. Representatives from area college 

Panhellenic groups will be present to help girls understand the process at their 

respective schools. 

I want to say a special “Thank You” to all the women taking officer and 

leadership positions in TAAP as well as all our wonderful delegates. This is a 

volunteer job and many of you have several volunteer jobs and many with 

paying jobs as well—not to mention family commitments! Through you, our 

Panhellenic community grows stronger each year! 

Fraternally, 

Eutonia (Toni) Moseley 

Alpha Gamma Delta 

TAAP President, 2021-2022 
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2020/2021 Women of the Year Honorees 

Sheffra Brown 

Stauder 

Alpha Chi Omega  

 

 
Debbie Wood 

Ledbetter 

Chi Omega 

 

 
Jenny Fronterhouse 

Larsen 

Kappa Alpha Theta 

 

 
Ashley Gregg  

Sigma Sigma Sigma  

 

 
Fran Westhoff 

Palmer 

Alpha Delta Pi 

 

 
Margaret Read 

Hubner 

Delta Delta Delta  

 

 
Colleen Richardson 

Jackson 

Kappa Delta  

 

 
Adria Fife Sanditen 

Zeta Tau Alpha 

 

 
Sara Bingman 

Phoenix 

Alpha Gamma Delta 

  

 
Noreen Erbrick 

McCorkle 

Delta Gamma 

 

 
Kathryn Matson 

Holmes 

Kappa Kappa 

Gamma  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Deborah McGuire 

Alpha Phi 

 

 

 
Stephanie Weygandt 

Thomason 

Delta Zeta  

 

 
Karen Spickelmier 

Walker 

Phi Mu 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Jill Wittenburg 

Grider 

Alpha Sigma Alpha  

 

 
Terri Utley Shoup 

Gamma Phi Beta 

 

 

 
Lynn Ridge Peacher 

Pi Beta Phi  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
2022 WOY LUNCHEON 

04.08.2022 
Tulsa Country Club 
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Alpha Phi Delta | Open House 

Delta Gamma | Alumnae and collegians volunteering at the Food Bank during Delta Gamma’s “Do 

Good” week  

Kappa Delta | 100th Anniversary 

Celebration of the Tulsa Alumnae Association of 
Kappa Kappa Gamma  

Gamma Phi Beta| Annual Flip Flop/

Internal WOY Celebration for Terri Shoup 

Chi Omega | Summer Send-off  



Purpose of 
ALUMNAE 
PANHELLENICS 

 To INFORM fraternity women of 
current trends 

 To PROMOTE the fraternity system 

 To IMPROVE the Panhellenic image 

 To STIMULATE a continuing interest 
in Panhellenic affairs 

CONGRATULATIONS TO TAAP’S 2021 
SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS! 
TAAP has been dedicated to helping women achieve academic excellence for 

nearly 50 years. Last year, TAAP contributed $8,000 in scholarship monies to area 

collegians who exemplify the best of what Greek women are.   
 

COLLEGIATE RECIPIENTS | 

Grace Roy, Chi Omega at The University of Tulsa 

Emma Van De Wiele, Pi Beta Phi at The University of Oklahoma 

Mallory King, Zeta Tau Alpha at Oklahoma State University 

Kira Ziola, Chi Omega at Oklahoma State University 

Kimberly Garcia, Alpha Xi Delta at Oklahoma State University 

Lindsey Colpitts, Kappa Delta at Oklahoma State University 
 

ALUMNAE RECIPIENTS | 

Samantha Lancaster, Phi Mu at Oklahoma State University 

Tulsa Area Alumnae Panhellenic 
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Contact Us 
Tulsa Area Alumnae Panhellenic 
P.O. Box 701021 
Tulsa, OK 74170-1021 
 

Find Us Online: 
www.tulsapanhellenic.org 
www.facebook.com/TulsaPanhellenic 

 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

SCHOLARSHIP LOOKOUT! 

Check our TAAP Scholarship site JAN 2022 for our 2022-2023 

scholarship requirements and applications! 

www.tulsapanhellenic.org/scholarships 


